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NSW CIS PRIMARY TENNIS TRIALS

On Monday 27 February, Alexander L competed at the NSW CIS Primary Tennis Trials at
The Kings School.

There were over 30 players from schools in the NSW Combined Independent schools system who
competed for selection into the NSW CIS team.

The tournament started with 5 pools of players and Alexander had 7 players in his pool. He
played 6 round matches and finished in the top 2 positions in his pool, earning a place in the
Round Two matches. The 10 students in Round Two competed for the final 5 positions in the
State team.

Congratulations to Alexander in qualifying for the NSW CIS Primary Tennis team.
He will travel to Albury in May to play in the NSWPSSA Tennis Championships.
Well done Alexander, we are very proud of you.

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports Coordinator

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img0952jpg

	IMG_0952.jpg

